
 

 

 

NOTICE TO CENTRES 
FAO: Exams Officers 

Date: November 2015 

Subject: Cambridge Technicals, Functional Skills and Cambridge Progression 

UPDATED BASEDATE NOW AVAILABLE 

The basedata for Cambridge Technicals, Functional Skills and Cambridge Progression has now been 
updated to reflect the fee information for 2015/16. 

The updated files will need to be re-downloaded into your centre’s MIS to enable you to see the 
changes. The updated basedata files are available via our website.  

If you have any queries about this notice, please call our Customer Contact Centre on 02476 851509  

OCR Customer Contact Centre (General Qualifications): 01223 553998 www.ocr.org.uk 
OCR Customer Contact Centre (Vocational Qualifications): 024 76 851509 

http://www.ocr.org.uk/i-want-to/basedata/
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